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I object to the Moss Vale Plastic recycling proposal. The environmental impact with endangered and threatened 
species that exist within Moss Vale, including platypus would be impacted due to the environmental impact of 
recycling plastic. The location is also close to two large schools and there could be a direct impact on their 
health. Moss Vale is growing and more people are moving into the suburb. It is the wrong place to put a plastic 
recycling firm. It needs to be in an area less densely populated, away from threatened and endangered animals 
and not near schools. 
 

 




